## **Judicial Affairs Relocated**

The Office of Judicial Affairs has relocated to the Witmer Building on campus (where Health Services is housed).

Administrative hearings and all appointments will now take place in Witmer. Students will have the ability to electronically check in at the lobby of the Witmer building. All questions or inquiries should still be directed to the Secretary for Judicial Affairs, located in the Student Memorial Center suite 107 or by phone at 717-871-5841.

Members of the Judicial Affairs staff include; Director, Lori Austin, the Assistant Director, Aly Sehl, and the Secretary, Marilyn Cogansparger.